
Kappa Alpha Psi Fraternity Inc. Columbus Alumni Chapter 

Kenneth L. Howard Endowed Scholarship Fund (KLHESF) 

 
 

September 12, 2024 

 

Dear Guidance Counselor/Educator/Mentor/Parent: 

 

Kappa Alpha Psi is an international, predominantly African American College Fraternity; thus, 
the local chapter’s Kenneth L. Howard Endowed Scholarship Fund targets assisting area 
African American male high school students who are U.S. residents in need of financial 
assistance for college. 
 
The following scholarship information is being provided for your school/district/non-profit entity. 
The scholarship application can be completed by going to the link provided below.  
 
We accept applications from all students with at least a 2.5 cumulative GPA and higher. 
Generally, KLHSF applicants exhibit great potential and character. KLHSF applicants are 
usually involved in the community at large and partake in extracurricular school activities.  
 
The Kenneth L. Howard Endowed Scholarship Fund, in conjunction with the Columbus Kappa 
Foundation, will offer partial scholarships to area students. The amount of the partial 
scholarship generally ranges between $1,000 - $1,500. During the 2023-2024 school year, ten 
scholars were awarded partial scholarships. 
 
To access the KLHESF application please click the following link below  

https://app.goformz.com/s/X56xOpB2nSXBCxduUL  
 
 
Please inform students that all applications are due on November 1, 2024. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Clayton Wrighter 

Clayton Wrighter 

KLHESF Scholarship Chairman 

Email: clayaca@yahoo.com 

Cell Ph: 614. 937-1008 

https://app.goformz.com/s/X56xOpB2nSXBCxduUL

